
BANK OF BOTSWANA 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

REVERSAL OF BUREAU de CHANGE LICENCE 

 

 
The Bank of Botswana wishes to inform members of the public that, it has 

reversed its decision to revoke the licence to transact foreign exchange business 

issued to Edcom Bureau de Change. The bureau de change has closed the 

Kasane branch only and not the entire business. 

 

The public is accordingly advised to continue transacting foreign exchange 

business with any person purporting to trade in the name of Edcom Bureau de 

Change. 

 

The error is highly regretted. 

 

August 28, 2012 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

 

Mr Andrew Sesinyi 
Head, Communications Division 
Tel: 3606083 
 

 

 
 


